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This week our PTA and volunteers held a School Valentines 
Disco. It was a tremendous SOLD OUT success. Thank you to 
everyone who made it an enjoyable, safe and memorable                    
evening. 
 
 
Our PTA is applying to become a charity following discussions 
with our Governors who are right behind the change. Moving 
forward, look out for even more exciting events organsied by 
our PTA. Remember anyone can volunteer to help support our 
PTA events, in fact without extra help events wouldn’t happen. 
So, thank you. If you feel you or your business might consider 
contributing financial support to our PTA as a charity, please 
get in touch. 

 
 
to a handful of anonymous 
donations after our recent       
request for funds. I am pleased 

to share we are about to purchase the first few phases of the 
much needed Phonics books to allow a fidelity to the ambitious 
phonics scheme, ‘Little Wandle’. Please accept our gratitude. 

Message from            

Mr Tomlinson. 

Congratulations to our Table Tennis Boys’ team. Who are now 
National schools U11 Champions, following a hard fought 
competition at the Meres leisure centre, Grantham last             
Sunday. A huge thank you to the supportive parents and of 
course a special mention to Harvey for his coaching, time and 
energy. If you are interested in starting table tennis, contact 
Harvey or the school office. 
 
 

 
Today (Friday afternoon) St Peter’s take 
our cross country Junior teams to                           
Wollaton Hall to defend our U11s boys 
and girls shields. Good luck! Thank you to 
Mrs Hardy for the coaching and                         
encouragement to help children discover 
the runner within. 
 
 
 
 
Friday 10th March (noon) is the deadline 
for any Junior ONLY entries for the art/
photograph competition. Theme this year 
is ‘Animal Kingdom’. Bring your named 

entries direct to Mr Tomlinson.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

Edition No.209 

 

Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

£1,658.14 raised! 
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Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
First week back after                        
half term ~ Theme: 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Discuss at home ready for after 

half term. 
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Bertie has 
completed 
level 1 swim 
and is now 
in level 2!  

On                     
Sunday 

Bethany, 
Nancy, 
Lani, 

Efa, Ellie, 
Lara 

and Miss 
Smith 

performed in "A Night at the Musicals with 
Dance Lobo" at Melton Theatre.  The girls 

danced to songs from Sister Act, Annie and 
Everybody's Talking about Jamie.  Everyone 
danced brilliantly and we are very proud of 

them.  

 

 

World thinking day  
On Wednesday 22nd February. St Peter's Academy would like to support 
children who belong to Girlguiding & Scouts to wear their uniform to 
school for World Thinking day. To wear their uniform to school  on this 
day with pride and to think about and celebrate international                      
friendships around the world. Also, to think and stand up for causes 

that could improve the lives of girls around the world. 

Well done 
Ava for being 

a great                   
Mascot for 

the                        
Nottingham 
Panthers Vs 

Steelers game 
on Saturday 

evening! 
Leading the 

Panthers out with Paws and World 
Champion boxer Leigh Wood. Also for 

being chosen to take part in an                 
excellent demo on Monday evening with 
your Nottingham Lions u10’s team for 

the big Ice Hockey Varsity game at   
Motorpoint arena. You smashed it and 

we’re so proud of you!  

Lani and some of 
her school friends 

took part in a theatre                 
production for her dance class 
last week at Melton Theatre, 

three separate dances with two 
performances! Amazing 

achievement from all who took 
part, very proud of her x x  

Flora has recently joined      
Bingham Wildcats & was so                      
inspired from training on                       
Saturday she created this                       

masterpiece. We’re very proud of 
you Flora, keep enjoying yourself 

& try your best.  

Mum and Dad are so 
proud of Ava passing 
her Swimming Stage 2 

Award.   

We're so 
proud of 
Isla for                

moving up 
to stage 2                        
swimming 

and                       
completely 
her stage 1, 

she's 
worked so hard 
and we can wait 

for her to start her 
new classes. Isla is 
also super proud of 

herself!  

Bob (reception) 
has got his 25 

Metres badge this 
week. Well done 
Bob, we're all                  

really proud of 
you! 


